Rotaplast

Saving Smiles - Changing Lives

Bill Dunn
Rotaplast Ambassador
Rotary District #7780
10 Sunset Point
Yarmouth, ME 04096
(207) 847-9342
wdunn@sunsetpoint.biz

March 14, 2011

Mr. John LoBosco, President Rotary Club of South Portland/Cape Elizabeth 116 Oakhurst Road Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107

Dear John,

As the Rotaplast Ambassador for Rotary District #7780, I want to thank Rotary Club of South Portland/Cape Elizabeth and the SPCE Rotary Charitable Fund for its recent \$500 contribution to Rotaplast International.

As you probably have heard or read in the District Newsletter, our District has recently committed to funding a mission to the DaNang, Vietnam. The mission is scheduled to run from October 30 to November 12, 2011 (exact dates always subject to slight modification depending on final travel arrangements). This mission was selected at a meeting of the District's Rotaplast Committee held on January 11th. We still have to raise an additional almost \$20,000 to fund one-half of the Vietnam mission, and recruit the ~5 non-medical volunteers the District will be allowed to send. Please let your Club members know of this international volunteer opportunity, and of course any additional funds your Club can raise for the mission this fiscal year or next fiscal year would be greatly appreciated. In any event, your recent contribution will go towards the Vietnam mission.

Please have any of your Club members who would like additional information on the mission contact me (see my contact details above). Also, please contact me if you would like to have someone speak about Rotaplast at one of your Club meetings (I did that a few years ago).

Enjoy the upcoming warmer weather.

Bull

Thank you again,